
 

 

 

 
 

   
 

17th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Girls and Boys football tournament  
 
Years 5 and 6 will be visiting Chew Valley School on Tuesday 15th March 2022 to support their 
learning in PE. The event is in the afternoon and they will be back for the end of the school day. Your 
child will need to bring a drink in a reusable container.  
 
Children should all come to school in their PE kit. The activity will take place outdoors so they also 
should bring with them a waterproof coat. The matches will take place on an astro pitch so football 
boots are not required- trainers will be sufficient. If your child has shin pads, I suggest they bring 
them as well (the school has a few spare pairs if needed).  
 
We will be leaving school at 12.15pm (they will have an early lunch) and aiming to return to school 
at 15.05pm, depending on traffic. 
 
The cost of the coach will be paid for from the school PE budget so there will be no charge  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sam Miller 
Senior teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER FOR YOUR REFERENCE. 
 

No permission slip is required for the trip – this is for information only. 
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